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Thursday, 16th June 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 6 Transition Day and Parents’ Transition Evening 
 
We are delighted to welcome you and your child to Grace Academy Coventry.  The transition day for 
students will take place on Wednesday 6th July 2022 from 8.50am until 3.30pm.  We hope your child 
is excited about having their first taste of life at Grace Academy.  
 
The day will be a valuable opportunity for your child to: 
 

 become familiar with the school building and facilities; 

 meet students from other primary schools who are also joining Grace Academy; 

 be given specific information which will help them prepare for September; 

 answer any concerns or questions they may have; 

 meet their Head of Year; 

 meet some of the Grace Academy Teaching Staff; 

 have lots of fun with their new peers; and 

 learn about “The Grace Way”. 
 
Parents should bring children to our main reception area where they will be collected by a member 
of staff.  Please can your child wear their primary school uniform and bring a bottle of water, pencil 
case and a pair of trainers.   
 
All students will be provided with a snack and lunch during the day, but students are welcome to 
bring their own food should they wish to do so.  We should be grateful if you would advise us of any 
medical conditions, specific dietary requirements or allergies we should be aware of and provide an 
emergency contact name and telephone number via the following Google form: 
https://forms.gle/gZxZynPGBh28d3gU8.  Please complete this information by Wednesday 29th June 
2022.  
 
We will also be holding a Transition Parents’ Evening at the end of the day.  Please come to our main 
Reception for 3.30pm.  This event will run until 4.30pm, at which point you will be able to leave with 
your child.  The Transition Parents’ Evening will give us an opportunity to introduce you to Grace and 
will give you an opportunity to speak to our teaching staff, other parents and to ask any questions.  
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming all our students into our Grace family and showing them 
“The Grace Way”.  
 
Please contact Mrs E Harvey, the Head of Year 7, if you have any questions: 
ellieharvey@graceacademy.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs E Wheller 
Vice Principal 
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